Dear Members of the House Agriculture Committee,

Hi, my name is Jack Wandler, and I’'m 14 years. I’'m writing to talk about milk at school. Right
now, we only have skim milk or 1%, and honestly, most kids don’t like them. They’re watery
and not very tasty.

Whole milk and 2% are not just better tasting—they’re also really healthy. They have important
nutrients that help kids grow strong and stay active. I think if schools could serve these kinds of
milk again, more kids would drink milk instead of throwing it away.

This is important because healthy kids do better in school and sports. I hope you’ll think about
this and make it happen. Thank you for your time and for caring about kids like me!

Sincerely,
Jack Wandler



